
All restaurants that we know of, prior to the severe punitive lock down, had mask usage, social distancing , small groups, and 
barriers between groups. There appears to be no science that indicates strong connection of any virus, bacterial disease, or any 
food borne illness that warrants such sanctions in Jackson County. Please remove these sanctions immediately.

Sincerely,
Calvin Mason


